
The 2016 Introduction to College Writing Workshop    August 22-25, 2016    
         
I wish to enroll in the workshop. I understand that my university account will be charged $50.00 

following the workshop. If I decide not to attend, I will notify Jenny Daws in the Department of 

English at 937-775-2279 by August 10. If I do not, I will be responsible for paying the fee.   

 

Name          

      

Phone         UID#             

  

 Email              

             

Address                         

  
 
  

City State, Zip                           

   

   

     I will not need campus housing for the workshop.   

  I will need to move into campus housing early.  I understand that my university account will 

be   billed an additional fee for checking in early.   

   

 Gender (for housing assignment):            Male                  Female   

     

                     

Do you have any special needs?  Please describe them here:   

   
   
   
   
   
  

Send this completed form to:   

Introduction to College Writing, Department of English, 470 Millett Hall, Wright State University, 
Dayton, OH 45435 or:   
Email as an attachment to Jenny.daws@wright.edu or:  Fax to Jenny Daws at 937-775-2707     
                
     

This application must be received no later than August 10 for students requesting early housing. 
                 

    


